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Welcome New Families, 

 

Thank you for choosing AGUMCC for your child care needs.  We look forward 

to getting to know your family and see you during the “Week of Welcome” 

before starting our program.  Week of Welcome is a time for both you and your 

child to come and stay for about 90 minutes to learn about the program and the 

routines of the day.   

 

“WEEK OF WELCOME” SCHEDULE June 17 -June 21, 2019 

Children will be visiting their new classrooms the third week of June before 

starting the next session of July 2, 2018– June 21, 2019. 

 

Monday, June 17 and Tuesday, June 18, 8:30-10:00  

Pre K drop off is in the backyard, Preschool drop off is in the classroom, Toddler 

drop off is in the courtyard 

Group, Art, Choice Time, and Snack  

 

Wednesday, June 19 and Thursday, June 2, 10:30 – 12:00  

Group experience and outside play 

 

Friday, June 21, 8:30 – 10:00 or 10:30 – 12:00  

 

Please call to schedule your visiting days and times; 805-481-2223.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maddy Quaglino, 

Director of AGUMCC  
 

 

 


